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Notice 
 

Date: 10 April, 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are pleased to confirm your stall booking for the upcoming Pahela 
Baishakh celebration. You are cordially requested to begin decorating your 
stall on Sunday, 13th April 2025, from 1:00 PM onwards. 
 
N.B.: Only blenders are permitted as electronic devices within the stall area. 
Thank you for your cooperation. We look forward to a vibrant and joyful 
celebration. 

 


